
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cemetery Board 
Proposed Minutes 
October 20, 2014 

 
 
The Cemetery Board meeting was called to order by Mike Jackson at 6:15p.m. on Monday October 20, 2014 in the 
Laingsburg City Hall Council Chambers. 
 
Members Present:  Jean Hagerty, Mike Jackson, David Mitchell, Ed Rouse and Beverly Rouse.  Also present:  Sexton 
Robert Hagerty, DPW Supervisor Robert Frank and City Treasurer Paula Willoughby. 
 
Members Absent:  Ed Buskirk, Clyde Casler, Debbie Ross and Mike Culpepper 
 
A motion was made by Beverly Rouse and supported by Mike Jackson to approve the minutes of April 21, 2014.  All in 
favor, motion carried. 
 
It was moved by Dave Mitchell, and supported by Mike Jackson to approve the financial report as presented.  All in 
favor, motion carried. 
 
Moved by Ed Rouse and supported by Dave Mitchell to purchase a lawn roller for the Cemetery, allowing the Sexton and 
the DPW to look for a roller that will work best with our equipment and the area to be rolled.  All in favor, motion 
carried.  
 
Possible future expenditures include upgrading the well and a cement mixer.  Prices will be sought and discussed at the 
April meeting.   
 
The next meeting will be held on April 20, 2015 at 6:00p.m. in the Laingsburg City Hall Council Chambers. 
 
Moved by Beverly Rouse, supported by Ed Rouse to adjourn the meeting at 6:55p.m., all in favor motion carried. 

 
 
 

Paula Willoughby 
      City Treasurer 


